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Eco-Schools Topic 1 

School and Local Grounds 

Action(s): 

1. Plant donated trees in the 

school grounds. 

2. Eco-committee to continue this 

by planting trees in King 

George’s Memorial Gardens. 

3. Children to plant wildflowers in 

the new dug out beds for 

wildlife. 

4. Eco-committee to help create 

bug hotels in the gardens. 

How long will it take? 

All actions completed by the end of 

Spring Term 2. 

How will we monitor progress? 

Photographs at the start and in the 

Summer term to look at the 

progress. 

Photos of the bug hotels. 

Aim:  

To make the school and local 

community more attractive and 

wildlife friendly. 

Who is responsible? 

Eco-committee with some additional 

helpers. 

Children to share what they 

achieved in assembly to give all 

children the ownership. 

Eco-Coordinators to liaise with local 

council. 

Evaluation: 

Trees planted in the Autumn Term 

and bug hotels created. See photos. 

 

 

Eco-Schools Topic 2 

Litter 

 

Action(s): 

1. Register for the school to take 

part in the Great Big School 

Clean starting in March. 

2. Whole school anti-litter poster 

competition to display in 

school. Winners shared in 

school newsletter so raise 

awareness to parents. 

How long will it take? 

Great Big School Clean in March. 

Poster campaign launched in 

January. 

Posters displayed February. 

How will we monitor progress? 

Weigh the rubbish collected. 

Count the entries to the poster 

competition. 

Aim: 

Reduce litter in our school 

community. 

Who is responsible? 

Eco-committee choosing the winners 

for the poster campaign. 

Eco-coordinator scheduling litter 

picks. 

Class teachers supervising. 

Evaluation: 

 

 

 

Eco-Schools Topic 3 

Waste 

Action(s): 

1. Identify one single-use plastic 

to ban in school. 

2. Eco-coordinator to look into 

how we can improve the 

recycling at school. 

3. Eco-committee to hold a school 

assembly on recycling. 

4. Recycling tips added to the 

newsletter. 

How long will it take? 

Single-use plastic identified in 

Spring 1 to coincide with New Year. 

Tips in the newsletter throughout 

the Year. 

Investigate possible recycling bins. 

How will we monitor progress? 

Single-use plastic audit. 

Recycling surveys carried out in 

class by the Eco-committee. 

Aim: 

Reduce waste and encourage 

recycling. 

Who is responsible? 

Eco-coordinator to research bins. 

Eco-committee to decide on single-

use plastic after research. 

Evaluation: 

 

 

 


